
Hey All,  

 

Thank you so much for the use of your sleds, and for sending in 

hot cocoa, and cookies. The parents sent in enough hot cocoa and 

cookies that we can have some another day.  

 

We had the opportunity to use the food sciences classroom to 

make our own lunch, which was great. We all agree this was one of 

the best days we had this school year. We would like to show you 

some of the pictures from the sledding/fun day/ Friday.  

 

    
 

  
 



  
 

  

  

  


